Dolores Secondary
School

Parent Monday Memo--October 1, 2018

October is here!

| can't believe that October is officially here! Some important things to know about October.

1. October 3 is our official count day for the state, which determines our funding for the year. Please
make sure that your student is in attendance all day on this date.

2. The end of the first quarter is quickly approaching, on October 18. Please make sure that you have
been in contact with each of your child's teachers in order to ensure the greatest possible level of
success! You are a critical part of the process of your child's education. After-school tutoring is
available in the library on Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday, for ALL subjects.

3. Parent-teacher conferences will be held on October 26. All 9-12 grade students will be meeting with
their parents and advisory teachers in order to review progress toward graduation. Please look for
important information regarding scheduling parent-teacher conferences in next week's Monday
Memo.

4. The Monday Memo will no longer be emailed to the parent distribution lists. Please see the Dolores
Schools website: http:/doloresschools.org. At the top of the page, select "Schools" then select
"Secondary" and scroll down until you see the link for the most recent Monday Memo. They will all be
listed here.

Spirit Contest Update

The seniors won the month of September, only 11 points ahead of the 7th graders! The seniors will
receive treats during Tuesday's advisory.

Points can be earned this week through attendance, behavior, and grades.

On Friday, students should wear their best Bears Spirit Gear, for bonus points on the start to the
October contest!
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